
 

To                                                                                                                   

The Authority 
WBRERA 
West Bengal 
Kolkata 
 

Sir, 

We do not have any garage facility in our project “Opera Heights”. 

Thanking you, 
 

 

Binod Kumar Gupta 
Super Builders 
West Bengal 
Date: 09th May, 2023 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


